
I strongly oppose the reduction in sentencing by boards.  If a criminal gets a 10 year sentence, at the end of 10 years, that criminal 
should be considered for parole based on how that person has behaved while in custody.  Victims need to have surety that their 
attacker is not going to show up putting their lives at risk or otherwise victimize them again.  I am much more concerned with victims 
safety and security than I am any other consideration.  The only thing  that comes from this sort of situation is an increase in crime.
Thank you


